
National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day
The National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day aims to provide a safe, convenient, and
responsible means of disposing of prescription drugs, while also educating the general public
about the potential for abuse of medications.  All City of Pittsburgh police zones will be
participating in this program, which allows for you to bring in any unused, unwanted or
expired medications so that they may be safely and
properly disposed of.

DATE:  SATURDAY, APRIL 29, 2017
TIME:  10:00 AM - 2:00 PM
The service is free and anonymous, no questions asked.
Bring your pills for disposal to police headquarters or any
police station: 
Police headquarters, 1203 Western Avenue 
Zone 1, 1501 Brighton Road 
Zone 2, 2000 Center Avenue 
Zone 3, 830 East Warrington Avenue 
Zone 4, 5858 Northumberland Street 
Zone 5, 1401 Washington Boulevard 
Zone 6, 312 S. Main Street 

For more locations or info visit www.DEA.GOV or call 1-800-882-9539
The DEA cannot accept liquids, needles, or sharps; only pills or patches.


